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February 7, 2023 
 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
The Manatee Fish and Game Association in partnership with the North Manatee Kiwanis, requests your support for the 36th 
Annual Jerry Hill Memorial Kids Fishing Tournament, Saturday, May 13th, 2023.  This is an annual Catch and Release tournament 
on the Green Bridge Pier, Palmetto, Fl. 
 
Hundreds of kids from 5-14 years of age come with an adult to participate in this free event  from 7:00 A.M until 11:00 A.M.  
Prizes are awarded, lunch and T-shirts are provided.  This event began in conjunction with a historic effort to turn kids on to 
fishing as an alternative to less wholesome activities. 
 
We welcome monetary contributions and in-kind donations, as well as volunteer help on the day of the event.  Contributions are 
tax deductible as we are a 501(c)3 corporation.  A donation of $100 or more by April 23rd will put your name on the event T-shirt. 
 
For 87 years the Manatee Fish and Game Association has worked for the conservation of fish and wildlife and its habitat.  We are 
pleased that MF&G and North Manatee Kiwanis are joining together to produce the 36th Annual Tournament. 
 
Cash Donations should be mailed to: 
MF&G 
C/O M.L. Parker 
7611 9th Ave. NW 
Bradenton, Fl 34209 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jim Eliason 
MF&G 
North Manatee Kiwanis 
941-704-0485 
 
A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE 
DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE.  
REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. 
CH52275. 
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